Wider Activities

Concert for The Crypt: 7:30pm on Saturday 20" October. Phoenix
Concert Band are playing at St George’s Church to raise funds towards a
new van for The Crypt. Adults £8, Concessions £5, Under-16s free.
Tickets are available on the door or at cryptconcert.eventbrite.co.uk

Romans 10:14 Prayer Campaign: There are still 68.5 million people
displaced from their homes; 23.1 million are recognised as refugees or
asylum seekers. Many of these refugees in Europe have come from nations
where Christ is not widely proclaimed. Serving in Mission has partnered
with nine other Christian organisations to produce the #Howwilltheyhear
campaign. The vision is to see the Good News proclaimed to all refugee
communities in Europe and the Middle East, and to commit the faithful
gospel work of Christian missionaries, churches and aid organisations to
our Lord in prayer. As part of this campaign, SiM and partners have
launched the 10:14 prayer initiative. This is 14 days of prayer, 10 minutes
a day for 14 days starting on the 14th October. Please do join us in praying
for refugees and migrants to come to a living faith in Jesus.

Need more information?

If you'd like to be more involved in the life of the church, then please ask
where you meet for worship on Sunday, or call the Church office on 0113
2754989. The Church Office is open 10.00-12.30 from Monday to Friday.
Please leave a message if nobody is available or email info@spbc.org.uk.
If you'd like to put a notice in the weekly notice sheet, then please contact
the office or notices@spbc.org.uk by 7pm on Wednesday prior to
publication. You can also visit the church website: www.spbc.org.uk and
watch out for announcements on the South Parade Facebook page too.

Mission Community Meeting Venues

e Connect Copper Beech Hub, Copper Beech Avenue, Bramley
e Cragg Cragg Avenue, Horsforth LS18 4LX

e Headingley South Parade, Kirkstall Lane, Headingley LS6 3LF

e Sent South Parade, Kirkstall Lane, Headingley LS6 3PF

Large print copies of the Notice
Sheet are available. Please ask the
Welcome Team if you would like
one.

Welcome to
South Parade
Baptist Church

Connect - Cragg - Headingley - Sent

Building Community in Christ, so that all whom the Lord our God calls can
belong, believe and become all that He wants them to be

Sunday 14" October 2018

If you are new here, please make yourself at home and introduce yourself
to those around you. Refreshments are normally available during or after
our Sunday gatherings; please stay and get to know us

Sunday Morning 10.30am:
Headingley Morning: Preacher’s Choice — Peter Morden

Cragg: To be confirmed
Connect: Activities for all ages at the Copper Beech Hub, Bramley

Sunday Evening 6.30pm:
Sent: “A Believer’s Church”. Preacher: Chris Dyson

The Leeds Arabic Christian Fellowship meets at 3.30pm in the Green
House at Headingley.

No student lunch today but do please join us for the Mission Community
lunch after Headingley morning service.

Lhewy



Next Sunday 215t October

Headingley Morning: Guest preacher Sally Nelson

Cragg: To be confirmed

Connect: Activities for all ages at the Copper Beech Hub, Bramley
South Parade Together: Preacher’s Choice — Geoff King

Midweek Prayer and Study

Every Tuesday, we meet from 10:30am-11:15am in the Green House;
requests placed in the Prayer Box in Headingley Foyer will be followed up
at this time.

Friday Prayer at Cragg takes place between noon and 1pm in the Upper
Room at Cragg.

Saturday Morning Prayer takes place 10am until 11am at the Green
House, Headingley Building

Midweek Track meets every Wednesday at 8pm in Peter’s office at
Headingley. Everyone is welcome for Bible study, prayer and fellowship.
Entrance through the double gates, use the intercom at the tower door or
contact the church office.

Barnabas Bunch: The next meeting of the Barnabas Bunch will take place
at 2pm on Wednesday 24th October in the Green House at Headingley
when our special guest will be Irene. This is a great opportunity to catch up
with Irene and everyone is welcome. If you need to know more, speak with
either Geoff King or Susan Walker.

Cell Groups: We have a broad spectrum of cell groups (also known as
small groups or home groups) that meet regularly across our four Mission
Communities. If you would like to be part of one of them, please contact
the Church Office.

LeHop Rebooted: LeHop has a new name, a new time and a new venue!
It's now known as Leeds City Prayer Community (LCPC) and from 16/10/18
will be meeting at Leeds Church Institute (20 New Market Street, Leeds
LS1 6DG) at 5.45pm on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Anyone
wanting to pray for the city is welcome. Access is by buzzing the LCI
reception at the LCI street level door. Email is still LeHop18@yahoo.com

Across the Church

Headingley Morning Indoor Picnic — today! This will take place in the
Youth Room or the Parlour (depending on numbers) and there will be
activities for all ages in the Hall. All are welcome, whether or not you have
been able/remembered to bring some food to share — it will be great to see
you upstairs after the service.

ABC Café: The ABC café on Holt Park has now closed, and last Sunday
saw the last Café Church, with Geoff King speaking. We are grateful to all
the volunteers who gave themselves to this work, some of them from
churches other than SPBC. Please pray for them, and for all those who
were positively impacted by the ministry of ABC café.

The Grand Closing Down Sale: at the ABC coffee shop Saturday 20th
October from 10am, all equipment from plastic cups to free standing oven,
tables, chairs and everything in-between.

Men’s Ministry at SPBC: This autumn we are relaunching “Men Behaving
Godly”. It's important for all of us to be able to come together to share
fellowship, friendship and the all-important breakfast. If you're interested in
receiving notifications and information about MBG dates and events, please
speak to Steve Ford, Scott Halligan or Peter Morden, or email
mbg@spbc.org.uk

Charity Christmas Craft Fair: this will take place on Saturday 24th
November 10.30am-3.00pm at Headingley. Come and find unique gifts
and cards, enjoy hot chocolate and cake, and you’ll be supporting charities
both here and abroad; good for bringing friends! (If you can bring cake even
better!) For more details please speak to Rhoda Wu or Liz Crathern.

Intouch is out now! The latest edition of Intouch, the church magazine, is
now available either in paper format or online through the church website.
Please do pick up a copy.

OMF Prayer Gathering @SPBC: the OMF will be holding the Northern
Area Prayer Gathering on Saturday 27" October at SPBC. All are welcome
to join in. More information available from the church office.

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Appeal: Get involved with this
exciting children’s Christmas project and bring joy and hope to needy
children around the world through a simple shoebox gift. For more
information, go to https.//www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/occ and start
packing your shoeboxes! Collections will take place at Headingley on 4th
and 11th November.



